CCP Video Presentation confirmation


Dear CCP applicant:

[bookmark: _GoBack]	In lieu of an information session that is usually held each year at all local high schools, the CCP admissions coordinator from Kent State Ashtabula created a video presentation with all of the information about CCP that would have been shared at an in person meeting.  The web address in which to view that video is listed below.  Prior to applying for CCP coursework, you must watch that video in it’s entirety.   Please submit this verification form along with a letter of intent to Mr. Brown if you choose to apply to the CCP program for the upcoming school year.


My parents/guardians and I have both watched the CCP presentation in it’s entirety

Student name ____________________________

Student Signature ________________________

Parent/guardian signature ________________________

Date ______________________


https://www.kent.edu/ashtabula/ccp-info-nights
